
 

BBPS/KGN/CIR-40/2024-25     20th MARCH 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from BBPS Khargone! 

 

As we approach the end of this academic session, we would like to share some important 

updates: 

 

 Session Break: The session break for Classes I to V will be from March 21st to April 1st, 

2025. We encourage students to utilize this time for rest and rejuvenation. 

 

 Commencement of the New Academic Session (2025-26): The new session will begin on 

Wednesday, April 2nd, 2025. We look forward to welcoming our students back with enthusiasm 

and a renewed commitment to excellence. 

 

 Annual Exam Result Declaration: The results for Classes II to V will be announced on 

March 25th, 2025, between 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. Parents are requested to visit the school 

during this time to collect the report cards. 

 

We appreciate your continued support and partnership in your child’s educational journey. 

Wishing all our students a refreshing break and a great start to the new session! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

DR. NEERU TALWAR 

PRINCIPAL 
 


